Business Services
Organisation

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT2 8DQ
DX 2842 NR Belfast 3

Your Ref: Our Ref: Date:
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Mr B McLoughlin

Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry

Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths
Arthur House

41 Arthur Street

Belfast

BT1 4GB

Dear Sir

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS- R FERGUSON
PRELIMINARY

| refer to the above matter and to your letter dated 1% November 2012.

| am advised by my cliént, the Belfast Trust, that all discharge letters are filed
within the patient’s casenotes.

However, | am instructed that there is a possibility that the letter could have been
misfiled. It is also possible that no discharge letter had ever been issued.

The Trust can confirm that a copy of the Inpatient/Outpatient Advice Note would
have been forwarded to the GP.

This completes my client’s response to your aforesaid letter.

Yours faithfully

ngela Crawford
Solicitor
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